
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
For Immediate Release: 

Wednesday, December 14, 2016 

Contact:   

Jill Goldberg 404.631.1828 

 

Cobb County…. 

Multiple-Lane Closure Required on I-285 Westbound for 

Night Time Bridge Work on the NWC Express Lanes 

  

WHAT:          Weather permitting, a multiple-lane closure on I-285 Westbound will take place 

for bridge work within the NWC project corridor. 

WHERE:       Triple left lane closure on I-285 Westbound between New Northside Drive 

and Cobb Parkway.  Traffic to take Collector Distributor Lanes (Exit 20) to 

continue westbound travel on I-285. 

WHEN:          Wednesday, December 14, 9 p.m. – Thursday, December 15, 5 a.m.  

Thursday, December 15, 9 p.m. – Friday, December 16, 5 a.m. 

Friday, December 16, 9 p.m. – Saturday, December 17, 5 a.m. 

ADVISORY: Motorists are advised to expect delays and exercise caution while driving in these 

areas. On-site message boards indicating dates and times will be present in advance of these 

closures.  
 

Please visit the project website at http://www.dot.ga.gov/DS/GEL/NWC to stay informed, or email 

northwestcorridor@dot.ga.gov to subscribe to weekly traffic alerts. 

 

http://www.dot.ga.gov/DS/GEL/NWC
mailto:northwestcorridor@dot.ga.gov
http://www.facebook.com/GeorgiaDOT
http://twitter.com/gadeptoftrans

